3rd liovember, 1949.

Dear S1rs,

I have to acquaint you that a cormrunication
ras recently been received from the Soclety's
Surveyor at Yokohama enclosing a copy of &

Form of Request received from the Mitsul
Steamship Co., Ltd., for the reclassification
of the botorship "ARIMASAN MARU" .

In order trat this request may recelve
consideration I shall be glad 1f you will
forward the plans of hull and machinery together
with the report books.

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to@ W Uatian
yerig)

The Surveyors, L!Oydls Rengter

14 BlythswooQ Square,

alascov,  Foundation
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